
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In honour of Archbishop Denis Hart’s service 

to the Archdiocese over 51 years 

and upon his retirement as Archbishop of Melbourne 

you are warmly invited to attend a 

 

MASS OF THANKSGIVING 

 

to be celebrated in St Patrick’s Cathedral 

on Saturday 21 July at 11.00 am 

 

with refreshments to follow in Central Hall 

20 Brunswick Street, Fitzroy 

 

 

RSVP: 

Clergy wishing to concelebrate – please use TryBooking link 

https://www.trybooking.com/WXFQ  by Wednesday 18 July 2018. 

Come to the Cathedral Room in the Knox Centre by 10.30 am with an alb. 

Stole and chasuble will be provided. 

 

All other guests please reply using TryBooking link  

https://www.trybooking.com/WXJV 
by Wednesday 18 July 2018. 

 

 

The Archbishop would appreciate your prayers at this time 

https://www.trybooking.com/WXFQ
https://www.trybooking.com/WXJV

